UNIVERSITY OF HYDERABAD
UH/REG/COVID-19/2020 Dated 20.05.2020

NOTICE

In continuation of earlier Notification No. UH/REG/COVID-19/2020 dated 18.05.2020, Employees
(Teaching, Non-Teaching, Consultants and Outsourcing Staff ) who are aged 55 years and above with
chronic ailments and are on medication are eligible to seek exemption from attending office until full
strength of attendance is allowed in the University. Employees wanting to seek exemption may submit
a representation to the Head of their Unit. Further, employees aged 65 years and above are advised
not to attend office until further orders. The guidelines issued by the Ministry of Health and Family
Welfare dated 18t May 2020 on peventive measures to contain spread of COVID-19 in workplace be
strictly adhered to, by all the concerned.

(This issues with the approval of the Competent Authority dated 20.05.2020)
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